Consortium to the FP7

"Tadeusz Chmielewski _AR" <tadeusz.chmielewski@ar.lublin.pl>
"Cezary Sławiński" <cslawin@ipan.lublin.pl>

Dear Sirs and Madams, 
 

The University of Life Sciences in Lublin , together with the Institute of Agrophysics from Polish Academy of Sciences in Lublin would like to organize a consortium  within the 7th Framework Programme, task 4.2.3.: Enhancing connectivity between research and Policy making in sustainable development
We suggest entering a project:  Building a strategy of nature conservation management and sustainable development of protected areas, along the east border of the EU. You can find the outline of the project in the attachement. 
We would like to propose participation in this consortium to all of you. If you accept our offer please send: 
1. brief information about your company or research group 
2. CV of the group leader 
3. the list of people who would like to participate in the project, including their specialty and e-mail address (not more than 4 people per one unit) 
4. about half page long information about the role of your research team in the project. 
We would be grateful if you could send us the above information within two weeks. 
 
If you know any good research teams from Lithuania, western Russia  and Moldova , who could join our consortium, please let us know how to contact them. 
 
